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Dhaka, Sep 1: The two day long FIFA Transfer Matching System Workshop with participation of
all professional league clubs began at the BFF house today.
 The day also marked the start of foreign players’ transfer window that will end on October 15.
 The professional clubs will have to recruit foreign footballers online from now on. A total of
fourteen delegates from twelve clubs took part in the workshop conducted by BFF’s  Competitio
ns & Clubs
manager Abu Nayeem Shohag.

  

BFF vice president Badal Roy inaugurated the workshop. “TMS made the task of hiring distant
players easier, less time consuming and transparent. Let’s welcome this system without any
hesitation for our betterment,” Badal Roy said.

  BFF executive committee member Fazlur Rahman Babul and General Secretary Al Musabbir
Sadi were also present.   
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